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I am a North Portland neighbor of almost 30 years. I live within 25 miles of the 

Portland International Raceway and am very concerned about the leaded fuel used at 

the raceway. I am concerned about the health of my family and my community 

because lead is bad for our health - whether it part of the air we breathe or in the 

ground where we grow vegetable. I see no reason that lead should be a part of the 

air we breath anymore. Road/regular cars run just fine without lead. Wouldn't it make 

sense to require race cars to do the same? If none were allowed to burn lead than it 

would still be an even race. The issue of lead in gasoline has already been decided 

and outlawed nationally. Lets do the same for the citizens of North Portland. 


